Janet Hawkins

From: Karen Petersen <KPetersen@cosmedica.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, Jul 8, 2015 10:44 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Notice of hearing - July 9/15 at 7pm

Regarding legal description of the land: Lot A, Section 76, Victoria District, Plan VIP62627

As long time tenants of 1990 Fort Street, suite 207. Parking in the area of Oak Bay continues to be an issue for our
patients as well any deliveries to our office. In particular, one of our deliveries companies of liquid nitrogen refused to
deliver to our building because the driver was forced to park too far from the building and then had to carry his liquid
nitrogen containers to our office. If he parked on the property at the side of the building with his hazard lights on for a
short period of time he continuously received parking tickets from the city. Patients continue to drive around the
neighborhood in search of some reasonable parking, including patients with handicaps.

Karen Petersen

Director of Patient Services
Cosmedica Laser Centre
207 — 1990 Fort St.
Victoria, B.C.
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